
Work Ha rd Be  Kind

Options Changes

Any S5/6 pupils who wish to discuss changes to their 
subject choices following their SQA results are invited to 
come into school between 12:30 and 2:30 on Friday 15th

August to discuss potential changes with Mr Dunlop. 

SQA Appeals 

The SQA provides a free appeals service for learners who
are unhappy with their National Qualification results.

Any pupil who is considering submitting an appeal should 
speak to their subject class teacher from last session, or 
the Principal Teacher/Faculty Head responsible for the 
subject in the first instance. They will be able to advise you 
regarding the appeal. 

The SQA website provides information about the appeals
service, which pupils should read before requesting to 
submit an appeal through the school. 

If you have any questions about the appeals process, 
please contact Mr Dunlop. 

https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/79049.html
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